BRADWAY ACTION GROUP Minutes

Committee Meeting Tuesday 13th September 2004 at 7.30PM at 22 OxClose Avenue
1) The following committee members were present;

a) Mrs. Dorothy Astle (Chairman), Mrs. Ruth Darrall, Mrs. Alysoun Dungworth, Mr. Stephen George, Mr. Graham King, Mr. John Pritchett (Sec), Mr. Tony Smith, Mr. Peter Stubbs, Mrs. Fiona Vallely, Mr. David Wrottesley
b) Apologies received from;
Mr. Alan Kewley, Mrs. Gill Wainman.
2) Acceptance of previous minutes for meeting on 14th June 2004.

a) Accepted with apologies to reflect those from Mr Kewley.

3) Matters arising.

a) Dog fouling.
This is still prevalent along the Sir Harold Jackson footpath.
Action Secretary to write to Environmental services.

b) Public seat.
The second seat is to be located on the Old School field close to the annex exit.

c) Audit of accounts.
Mr Waters has offered to Audit the BAG accounts.

d) Off Road Motor Cycles
There have been several instances of motorcycles on the Rec.  Mr George asked that all incidents be reported to him for passing on to the police.

4) Fun-day.
This had proved to be very successful.  The committee asked that appreciation of the hard work of Mrs Darrel and Astle be formally recorded.

5) Transport.
It was agreed that issues of walking busses and parking from SHJ parents be addressed by the school itself and was outside the remit of BAG.

6) Constitution
The proposed amended constitution was presented by Mr King.  It was proposed that the Committee accept the constitution as amended and propose its acceptance at the forthcoming AGM.  
This was accepted with 9 votes for and 1 against.
The committee wished to express their thanks to Graham King for his hard work in resolving issues with the constitution.

7) Planning Applications.
A` letter has been sent expressing concern regarding overdevelopment of sites on Twentywell lane.  There were no new applications of concern.

8) Correspondence.
Concern was expressed regarding the height of the hedge by Sir Harold Jackson School and the adjacent footpath.  The secretary reported that a letter had been sent regarding this issue.

9) Litter pick.
A litter pick has been arranged on Saturday September 18th.  Bradway Scouts have offered to help with this.

10) Date and time of next meeting.
This will be notified after the AGM on 21 September 2004.

11) The meeting closed at 9:20 PM.
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